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Broken Bow Public Schools Policy Manual 

 

EDUCATION AGENCY RELATIONS 

 

The Board desires that staff and students of this district benefit in every feasible way 

from resources provided by the colleges and universities of our area.  The superintendent 

is to keep the board informed of opportunities for shared and cooperative services 

between the district and institutions of higher learning.  Additionally, staff members are 

encouraged to seek out and use the services of college and university faculty members 

who are willing to serve our schools as instructional resource persons. 
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